February: Addressing Fears and Concerns of Census 2020
Elected Officials 
Census 2020 kicks off in ONE MONTH! On March 12, households will begin to receive a notification in the mail inviting them to respond to the census online, by phone, or by mail. 

In talking with some of my constituents, I have heard some of your questions and concerns about exactly what the census asks and how your census data will be protected, especially given this is the first time the census will be conducted online. The census asks basic questions, like age, name, race, and ethnicity, about each person living in your household. The 2020 Census will not ask about immigration or citizenship, social security numbers, bank or credit card accounts, or political affiliation.

Your census responses are confidential. 
· Extremely strong laws protect the confidentiality of your census response. 
· The Census Bureau is not allowed to share your personal information with anyone, including ICE, police, your landlord, or any other government agencies. 
· The penalty for wrongful disclosure is a fine of up to $250,000 or imprisonment for up to 5 years, or both.
· The Census Bureau can only use your response to create general information about the population, like how many people live in your city, and statistics about age, gender, and race. The Census Bureau cannot share information about you as an individual. 
· The Census Bureau has robust cybersecurity, incorporating industry best practices and federal security standards for encrypting data.
The law requires everyone to respond to the census completely and answer all questions truthfully. If you skip questions or don’t answer the census at all, the Census Bureau might follow up to ask for the missing information, either by phone or by sending a Census Bureau worker to your home. Nine questions, ten years of impact.
If you still have questions or concerns about the safety of your census data, we highly recommend this podcast produced by Asians Americans Advancing Justice. 
For more information about Census 2020 and how your data is protected visit cococensus.org. 

Cities
Census 2020 kicks off in ONE MONTH! On March 12, households will begin to receive a notification in the mail inviting them to respond to the census online, by phone, or by mail. 

In talking with some of our residents, [CITY NAME] city staff have heard some of your questions and concerns about exactly what the census asks and how your census data will be protected, especially given this is the first time the census will be conducted. The census asks basic questions, like age, name, race, and ethnicity, about each person living in your household. The 2020 Census will not ask about immigration or citizenship, social security numbers, bank or credit card accounts, or political affiliation.

Your census responses are confidential. 
· Extremely strong laws protect the confidentiality of your census response. 
· The Census Bureau is not allowed to share your personal information with anyone, including ICE, police, your landlord, or any other government agencies. 
· The penalty for wrongful disclosure is a fine of up to $250,000 or imprisonment for up to 5 years, or both.
· The Census Bureau can only use your response to create general information about the population, like how many people live in your city, and statistics about age, gender, and race. The Census Bureau cannot share information about you as an individual. 
· The Census Bureau has robust cybersecurity, incorporating industry best practices and federal security standards for encrypting data.
The law requires everyone to respond to the census completely and answer all questions truthfully. If you skip questions or don’t answer the census at all, the Census Bureau might follow up to ask for the missing information, either by phone or by sending a Census Bureau worker to your home. Nine questions, ten years of impact.
If you still have questions or concerns about the safety of your census data, we highly recommend this podcast produced by Asians Americans Advancing Justice. For more information about Census 2020 and how your data is protected visit cococensus.org. 

County Departments
Census 2020 kicks off in ONE MONTH! On March 12, households will begin to receive a notification in the mail inviting them to respond to the census online, by phone, or by mail. 

We are aware that county residents may still have questions and concerns about exactly what the census asks and how their census data will be protected, especially given this is the first time the census will be conducted online. The census asks basic questions, like age, name, race, and ethnicity, about each person living in your household. The 2020 Census will not ask about immigration or citizenship, social security numbers, bank or credit card accounts, or political affiliation.

Ensure residents their census responses are confidential. 
· Extremely strong laws protect the confidentiality of census responses. 
· The Census Bureau is not allowed to share personal information with anyone, including ICE, police, your landlord, or any other government agencies. 
· The penalty for wrongful disclosure is a fine of up to $250,000 or imprisonment for up to 5 years, or both.
· The Census Bureau can only use responses to create general information about the population, like how many people live in our county, and statistics about age, gender, and race. The Census Bureau cannot share information about any individual. 
· The Census Bureau has robust cybersecurity, incorporating industry best practices and federal security standards for encrypting data.
The law requires everyone to respond to the census completely and answer all questions truthfully. Nine questions, ten years of impact.
If you still have questions or concerns about the safety of census data, we highly recommend this podcast produced by Asians Americans Advancing Justice. For more information about Census 2020 and how your data is protected visit cococensus.org. 


NGOs
Census 2020 kicks off in ONE MONTH! On March 12, households will begin to receive a notification in the mail inviting them to respond to the census online, by phone, or by mail. 

In talking with some of our [CLIENTS, DONORS, FOLLOWERS, SUPPORTERS], [ORGANIZATION] staff have heard your questions and concerns about exactly what the census asks and how your census data will be protected, especially given this is the first time the census will be conducted. The census asks basic questions, like age, name, race, and ethnicity, about each person living in your household. The 2020 Census will not ask about immigration or citizenship, social security numbers, bank or credit card accounts, or political affiliation.

Your census responses are confidential. 
· Extremely strong laws protect the confidentiality of your census response. 
· The Census Bureau is not allowed to share your personal information with anyone, including ICE, police, your landlord, or any other government agencies. 
· The penalty for wrongful disclosure is a fine of up to $250,000 or imprisonment for up to 5 years, or both.
· The Census Bureau can only use your response to create general information about the population, like how many people live in your city, and statistics about age, gender, and race. The Census Bureau cannot share information about you as an individual. 
· The Census Bureau has robust cybersecurity, incorporating industry best practices and federal security standards for encrypting data.
The law requires everyone to respond to the census completely and answer all questions truthfully. Your form will still be counted if you skip a question or two, if you provide your name and address. If you skip questions or don’t answer the census at all, the Census Bureau might follow up to ask for the missing information, either by phone or by sending a Census Bureau worker to your home.  Nine questions, ten years of impact.
If you still have questions or concerns about the safety of your census data, we highly recommend this podcast produced by Asians Americans Advancing Justice. For more information about Census 2020 and how your data is protected visit cococensus.org. 

Chambers of Commerce
Census 2020 kicks off in ONE MONTH! On March 12, households will begin to receive a notification in the mail inviting them to respond to the census online, by phone, or by mail. 

In talking with some of our local business owners and community members, we have heard some of your questions and concerns about exactly what the census asks and how your census data will be protected, especially given this is the first time the census will be conducted. The census asks basic questions, like age, name, race, and ethnicity, about each person living in your household. The 2020 Census will not ask about immigration or citizenship, social security numbers, bank or credit card accounts, or political affiliation.

Your census responses are confidential. 
· Extremely strong laws protect the confidentiality of your census response. 
· The Census Bureau is not allowed to share your personal information with anyone, including ICE, police, your landlord, or any other government agencies. 
· The penalty for wrongful disclosure is a fine of up to $250,000 or imprisonment for up to 5 years, or both.
· The Census Bureau can only use your response to create general information about the population, like how many people live in your city, and statistics about age, gender, and race. The Census Bureau cannot share information about you as an individual. 
· The Census Bureau has robust cybersecurity, incorporating industry best practices and federal security standards for encrypting data.
The law requires everyone to respond to the census completely and answer all questions truthfully. If you skip questions or don’t answer the census at all, the Census Bureau might follow up to ask for the missing information, either by phone or by sending a Census Bureau worker to your home. Nine questions, ten years of impact.
If you still have questions or concerns about the safety of your census data, we highly recommend this podcast produced by Asians Americans Advancing Justice.  For more information about Census 2020 and how your data is protected visit cococensus.org. 

Unions
Census 2020 kicks off in ONE MONTH! On March 12, households will begin to receive a notification in the mail inviting them to respond to the census online, by phone, or by mail. 

In talking with some of our members, we have heard some of your questions and concerns about exactly what the census asks and how your census data will be protected, especially given this is the first time the census will be conducted. The census asks basic questions, like age, name, race, and ethnicity, about each person living in your household. The 2020 Census will not ask about immigration or citizenship, social security numbers, bank or credit card accounts, or political affiliation.

Your census responses are confidential. 
· Extremely strong laws protect the confidentiality of your census response. 
· The Census Bureau is not allowed to share your personal information with anyone, including ICE, police, your landlord, or any other government agencies. 
· The penalty for wrongful disclosure is a fine of up to $250,000 or imprisonment for up to 5 years, or both.
· The Census Bureau can only use your response to create general information about the population, like how many people live in your city, and statistics about age, gender, and race. The Census Bureau cannot share information about you as an individual. 
· The Census Bureau has robust cybersecurity, incorporating industry best practices and federal security standards for encrypting data.
The law requires everyone to respond to the census completely and answer all questions truthfully. Your form will still be counted if you skip a question or two, if you provide your name and address. If you skip questions or don’t answer the census at all, the Census Bureau might follow up to ask for the missing information, either by phone or by sending a Census Bureau worker to your home.  Nine questions, ten years of impact.
If you still have questions or concerns about the safety of your census data, we highly this podcast produced by Asians Americans Advancing Justice.  For more information about Census 2020 and how your data is protected visit cococensus.org. 

Schools
Census 2020 kicks off in ONE MONTH! On March 12, households will begin to receive a notification in the mail inviting them to respond to the census online, by phone, or by mail. 

In talking with some of our faculty, staff, and parents, we have heard some of your questions and concerns about exactly what the census asks and how your census data will be protected, especially given this is the first time the census will be conducted. The census asks basic questions, like age, name, race, and ethnicity, about each person living in your household. The 2020 Census will not ask about immigration or citizenship, social security numbers, bank or credit card accounts, or political affiliation.

Your census responses are confidential. 
· Extremely strong laws protect the confidentiality of your census response. 
· The Census Bureau is not allowed to share your personal information with anyone, including ICE, police, your landlord, or any other government agencies. 
· The penalty for wrongful disclosure is a fine of up to $250,000 or imprisonment for up to 5 years, or both.
· The Census Bureau can only use your response to create general information about the population, like how many people live in your city, and statistics about age, gender, and race. The Census Bureau cannot share information about you as an individual. 
· The Census Bureau has robust cybersecurity, incorporating industry best practices and federal security standards for encrypting data.
The law requires everyone to respond to the census completely and answer all questions truthfully. If you skip questions or don’t answer the census at all, the Census Bureau might follow up to ask for the missing information, either by phone or by sending a Census Bureau worker to your home. Nine questions, ten years of impact.
If you still have questions or concerns about the safety of your census data, we highly recommend this podcast produced by Asians Americans Advancing Justice.. For more information about Census 2020 and how your data is protected visit cococensus.org. 

Community / Neighborhoods
Census 2020 kicks off in ONE MONTH! On March 12, households will begin to receive a notification in the mail inviting them to respond to the census online, by phone, or by mail. 

In talking with some of our [NEHIGBORS, COMMUNITY MEMBERS], we have heard some of your questions and concerns about exactly what the census asks and how your census data will be protected, especially given this is the first time the census will be conducted. The census asks basic questions, like age, name, race, and ethnicity, about each person living in your household. The 2020 Census will not ask about immigration or citizenship, social security numbers, bank or credit card accounts, or political affiliation.

Your census responses are confidential. 
· Extremely strong laws protect the confidentiality of your census response. 
· The Census Bureau is not allowed to share your personal information with anyone, including ICE, police, your landlord, or any other government agencies. 
· The penalty for wrongful disclosure is a fine of up to $250,000 or imprisonment for up to 5 years, or both.
· The Census Bureau can only use your response to create general information about the population, like how many people live in your city, and statistics about age, gender, and race. The Census Bureau cannot share information about you as an individual. 
· The Census Bureau has robust cybersecurity, incorporating industry best practices and federal security standards for encrypting data.
The law requires everyone to respond to the census completely and answer all questions truthfully. Your form will still be counted if you skip a question or two, if you provide your name and address. If you skip questions or don’t answer the census at all, the Census Bureau might follow up to ask for the missing information, either by phone or by sending a Census Bureau worker to your home.  Nine questions, ten years of impact.
[bookmark: _GoBack]If you still have questions or concerns about the safety of your census data, we highly recommend this podcast produced by Asians Americans Advancing Justice.  For more information about Census 2020 and how your data is protected visit cococensus.org. 
